Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 378 Elaine Cowzer

From:

Sent: 27 August 2015 09:58

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging
project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

We need to protect our natural environment. At every opportunity we are disturbing and destroying it. | am in
favour of progress but at what cost and to whom?

&
The redistribution of such a vast amount of sediment and dredge wastgould have potentially disastrous effect of

the epifauna of the bay and could negatively impact on the protogg‘{;ezg;}\mldlife species the bay is famous for.
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